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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to deliver the new primary 
school on Commissioners Drive in Denham Court to 
support the growing community. The school will 
include:  

 44 new flexible learning spaces 
 a library, hall, canteen and Covered Outdoor 

Learning Area (COLA) 
 administration and staff facilities. 

The new school is designed to accommodate up to 
940 students from years K-6 and will be operationally 
ready on Day 1 Term 3 2021. 

Progress summary 

Main construction works are progressing on the new 
school. Stormwater installation and earth works are 
now complete. The buildings constructed offsite 

have been delivered and installed, and the onsite 
buildings are structurally complete.  

Dust and noise controls are in place to reduce the 
impact on local residents. Traffic control and security 
will be used where required. We will ensure 
disruptions to the wider community are minimised. 

Next steps 

Planned works over the coming months include: 

 Completing the building facades and balconies 
 Internal fit out of school buildings 
 Installing walkways 
 Completing the staff carpark and basketball 

court 
 Completing landscaping 
 Completing the Kiss and Drop zones on 

Willowdale Drive, Commissioners Drive and 
Elkhorn Street. 

 

Meet the project team and learn about 
enrolments from the school staff 

We invite you to join us at a drop-in information 
session to find out more about the project and to learn 
about enrolments from the school staff. These will be 
held at the following locations and times: 

Date:      Wednesday 28 April 2021  
Time:      4:00pm to 7:00pm 
Venue:    Emerald Hills Shopping Village, Leppington 
 
Date:      Tuesday 4 May 2021 
Time:      4:00pm to 7:00pm 
Venue:    Willowdale Shopping Centre, Denham Court 
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